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Dear Legislature,
When I moved back to Oregon as an adult I had the misinformation that Oregon was a
"Green" state.  After taking courses in environmental health at PSU I was sourly
disappointed.  Oregon has the reputation of being green but I found out that over all the
politicians like staying in office more than doing the right thing.  They are being bought off by
big (dirty) businesses for example Globle located in Albany NY bought up land at Port
Westward in Columbia County to build up the site in order to transfer crude oil that is brought
across the country through little town such as the one I live in to transfer to ships headed for
China.  Also, the LPG terminal that just got the OK in Coos Bay endangering our precious
environment and the people in it.

Kristy


